
Dear Novyi Sokil supporter, 
 

Please enjoy this brief update regarding Novyi Sokil. Thank you for your support of our oselia!  

2023: A Busy Year at Novyi Sokil! 
 
In 2023, Novyi Sokil had a busy schedule 
hosting various Plast events, including: Sviato 
Vesny led by the Kurin “Pershi Stezhi,” 
novatkskyj vyshkil (counselor training camp), 
okruzhni tabory (summer camp for scouts) in 
July, and in the fall, the annual meeting of the 
Kurin “Vovkulaky.” We are happy to see the 
Plast community benefitting from Novyi Sokil as 
a venue for conducting all types of events.    

 
 

 

       Scouts enjoying a campfire during summer camp  

“3 Buildings for Sokil” Campaign Update 
After having successfully replaced a scouting barrack in 
2019 and refurbished the poolhouse in 2021, Novyi Sokil 
is now in the planning stage of the third and final building 
of the namesake “3 Buildings for Sokil” capital 
fundraising campaign: the medical/administration 
building. This will be a complex project, requiring 
compliance with governing accessibility and building 
codes. We will likely need at least $50K in new donations 
in order to break ground. If you are able to help, please 
visit our website for details. Thank you to our donors! 

 
Regraded sports field with parking lot in foreground (panoramic view) 

  

 

Sports Field/Parking Lot Refurbishment 
During the fall of 2023, Novyi Sokil’s sports field 
was regraded to improve drainage and provide a 
more level surface for sporting activities. A 
crushed stone parking area was also added 
adjacent to the access road to reduce a risk of 
vehicles becoming stuck during rainy periods.   
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Photos from 2023 events at Novyi Sokil 

https://novyisokil.org/fundraising

